
Clifton Community School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment.

Clifton has one of the foremost policies for Child Protection in Rotherham.

Active Child Protection is an extension of the already well established reputation that Clifton has for being a caring school.

Child Protection is the responsibility of every adult at Clifton School in their duty of care towards each pupil.

Staff, new to Clifton, and students on Initial Teacher Training Placement, will receive internal training on Child Protection to raise awareness, recognise symptoms and follow procedures.

Staff will have access to specific training courses offered by Rotherham ACPC.

Year Coordinators, Group Tutors, Mentors and other agencies in Clifton will be actively involved with case conferences, core groups, PEPs etc. as appropriate.
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